
Gareth Underhill 
 
I have newly joined the board of governors as a 
parent governor.  Two of my girls moved here 
from Midhurst Primary at the start of the year, so I 
was looking to get involved as we are resident in 
Duncton, and it felt like we were starting from 
scratch by moving part way through their 
schooling. 
 
I have a health and wellbeing business, including 
a clinic and training studio, that is based in 
Midhurst.  I also have an education company 
delivering vocational qualifications in a similar 
field. I studied exercise physiology at 
undergraduate level, and biomechanics at post 
graduate.  I have worked in a clinical environment 
for BUPA and have managed the Health and Wellbeing of Sussex Police 
in previous roles. 
 
I’m very interested in learning and skill acquisition, and obviously the 
health and wellbeing of pupils and staff. 
 


